An Extraordinary Session of AALCO is being convened on Monday, 1* December 2008, to discuss certain
important issues facing the Organization that require consideration of its Member States.

In conjunction with the Extraordinary Session, and taking advantage of the presence of the Heads of
Delegations, on Tuesday, 2" December 2008, a One-day meeting to commemorate the Sixty-Years of
the International Law Commission will also be held.

The Venue for both these meetings is the Permanent Headquarters of AALCO, situate at 29-C Rizal Marg,
New Delhi-110 021.

The following documents are being placed on our website:

1. Administrative Arrangements for the Extraordinary Meeting, and
2. Tentative Schedule of Meetings.



